Information  and  Instructions  for  this  year’s  Election  by  Absentee  Ballot  Voting  Only  

Hello Members: 
Since the Covid situation will not allow us to vote in person at our AGM this  year,  ALL  VOTES  will  be  cast  by  Absentee  Ballot.  
The Election committee has come up with the following  instructions:  

· Please  include  YOUR  NAME  in  the  SUBJECT LINE  when returning your vote by email 
· Your name  and  official  number  must  be  filled  in  the  spaced  provided  on  the  Absentee  Ballot   
· Absentee  Ballots  will  ONLY  be  accepted  via  Email  to  the  to  the  election  committee’s  address:      election-­‐committee@bcfoa.ca      
· All  Members  in  Good  standing  can  vote    
· Mark  only  one  X  in  the  square  provided  for  the  candidate  of  your  choice  
· All  members  can  vote  for  Secretary    
· ONLY  MEMBERS  residing  in  the  same  region  can  vote  for  MEMBER SERVICES  of  that  region 
· Only  the  official  Absentee  Ballot  will  be  accepted  
· PLEASE  RETURN  ABSENTEE  BALLOTS  TO  THE  ELECTION  COMMITTEE  BY  9PM  FRIDAY  FEBUARY  5,2021  
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